
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Arts, Culture & Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Becky Rogers, Manager, Arts, Culture and Heritage Division   
   
Meeting Date: September 22, 2016 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC16-044 

 Bethune Street Redevelopment 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to inform that all City advisory committees have been invited to attend 
ACHAC’s special Committee meeting, to hear a presentation and provide comment on 
the Bethune Street project.  
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee (ACHAC) approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report ACHAC16-044, dated September 22, 2016 of the 
Manager, Arts, Culture and Heritage Division, as follows: 
 
That the ACHAC hear a presentation and provide comment on the Bethune Street 
redevelopment project. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 
 
The flood diversion project for Bethune St. Has is in the detailed design stage.  
AECOM has been selected as the primary consulting firm. The design phase which 
includes the streetscape redevelopment plan for Bethune Street is nearing completion. 
A special meeting for all City advisory committees will be held on Thursday, September 
22nd at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers to hear a presentation and provide comment 
on the project. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Becky Rogers, Manager, Arts, Culture and Heritage Division 
 

Contact Name: 
Becky Rogers,  
Manager, Arts, Culture & Heritage Division 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext.1442  
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-743-2614 
E-Mail: brogers@peterborough.ca 

  

 

mailto:brogers@peterborough.ca

	Purpose
	Recommendation
	Budget and Financial Implications
	There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.
	Background

